
 
 

             

 

Date:     July 14, 2013  Case :   13-2519 

             

Location: 1200 block of  N. Hargrave Street,  Banning  

 

Incident: Domestic Violence/ Officer Involved Shooting 

 

 

On Sunday, July 14, 2013, about 2:25 a.m., Banning Police officers responded to a 

report of a male subject beating a female victim in the 1200 block of N. Hargrave 

Street, Banning.  When police arrived, they found a 29 year old female victim of 

domestic violence.  Officers attempted to detain the male suspect, identified as 31 

year old Johnny Ray Vaughan of Banning.  While attempting to handcuff 

Vaughan, he (Vaughan) broke free and a foot pursuit ensued.  While chasing the 

suspect through a nearby alley, an officer involved shooting took place.  Vaughan 

was not hit.  The suspect was apprehended shortly thereafter without further 

incident. 

 

No officers were injured during the incident and the suspect received minor 

injuries from a fall during the foot pursuit.  The female victim was treated by 

paramedics for injuries she received during the domestic violence attack.   

 

Vaughan is going to be booked at the Larry D. Smith Correctional Facility in 

Banning on felony charges of domestic violence, resisting arrest, and a parole 

violation. 

 

The Riverside County District Attorney’s Office responded to assist with the 

criminal investigation and the Riverside County Sheriff’s Department’s Forensic 

Unit responded to handle evidence collection and process the shooting scene.  The 

circumstances surrounding this incident are still under investigation. 

 

Contact Information 

 

Detective Bureau Supervisor / Sergeant Ray Arretche  

(951) 849-1771 or (951) 922-3170 

Banning Police Department 
125 E. Ramsey Street, Banning, CA 92220 (951) 922-3170 
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